
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Parents & Guardians,  
 
 

Below please find information for the Winter Concert 
for Field Street School.  The concert will be held on 
Thursday, December 5, 2019 in the Field Street School 
gymnasium. 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our students 

and we look forward to seeing you on December 5th !!! 
 
 

 Parents/Guardians are encouraged to attend. 

 Children may wear their best holiday 
outfits/accessories or their uniforms. 

 Long dresses and heels are discouraged as 
students will be moving on risers.  

 
 
Grade 1  9:30 a.m.  Field Street School Gymnasium  
 
Grade 2  1:15 p.m.   Field Street School Gymnasium 
   
Grade 3  11:00 a.m.  Field Street School Gymnasium  
 
 


